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Dear Parents & Carers,  

Welcome to the second addition of our safeguarding newsletter…. 

It has been a busy and difficult few weeks, trying to ensure the school 

buildings and pupils are kept safe and secure, following the extensive 

damage caused by the flooding on Friday 20th September.  

We have been busy getting to know our new families and welcoming them 

into The Milestone Community. It is wonderful to see so many happy pupils 

at morning and afternoon transition.  

The Family Support Team are hosting a Coffee Morning for all parents and 

carers on Wednesday 27th November. Teacher and Communication Lead, 

Ruby Coulston-Jenkins will be joining the team to discuss our Total 

Communication approach at The Milestone and answer any questions you 

may have. We encourage you to come along for a free coffee and cake at 

The Chamwell Centre between 10am-12pm, funded by ‘Friends of The 

Milestone’.  

Come along and make a difference! 

You will see on the left of this page information about who to speak to if you 

have concerns about a child’s safety or welfare, however all our staff are 

trained in safeguarding, if you want to discuss any concerns with them. Any 

questions, please do ask. 

 Gemma Jeacock-Stevens 

 

Deputy Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Report any concerns 

If you suspect a child is being abused or is in danger of being abused, please 

contact a Designated Safeguarding Lead, or any member of staff. 

You can also contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on: 01452 

426565. 

If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police immediately on 999 

Useful online safety websites for parents:  

National Online Safety – safety guides on ALL aspects of internet use: 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 
Internet Matters – wide range of online safety advice for parents to keep their children safe on 
-line: https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
NSPCC – Keeping Children Safe Online: Teaching Your Child about Internet & Online Safety  
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If you have any concerns 

about a child’s welfare or 

safety, please speak to a 

member of the school’s 

safeguarding team. 

Gemma Jeacock-Stevens 

Designated Safeguarding Officer and 

Deputy Headteacher 

              

      

 Louise Nash     Molly Clark 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Officers 

            

Karla Weale     Kerrie Mason 
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Spotlight on… 

 

Sexualised Behaviours  

It’s important to understand what healthy sexual development looks like in children as they grow. 
Children now are more likely to see or come across sexual images and videos at a younger age than their 
parents would have done.  

Every child is different and may become interested in relationships, sex and sexuality at slightly different 
ages. But as children get older, the way they express their sexual feelings changes. It’s natural for 
teenagers to show interest in sex and relationships for example, or for children to be curious about the 
changes that happen during puberty. 

With additional learning needs, it is important to try and understand what the child is seeking from any 

specific behaviours, whether this be a sensory need, communication need or something else. 

Many sexual behaviours children and teenagers show as they grow up are normal and healthy, so long as 
they’re not causing harm to others or to the children themselves. The below traffic light tool is provided 
by the NSPCC as a tool to help parents and care givers understand when behaviours are more of a 
concern. 

 If you are concerned about sexualised behaviours your child is showing please speak to your child’s class 
staff or a member of family support.  
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